
 

Riverstone Family Medical Practice 
April 2024 Update 

Whooping Cough Cases are Rising! 
Whooping cough cases are on the rise in NSW, and we are predicting a large number of 
infections this winter. Whooping cough is caused by a bacterial infection and can cause 
serious illness in people of all ages.  

The symptoms usually start with fever, runny nose and cough and progress to episodes of 
severe coughing that can last for 3 months. The illness can be particularly severe in babies 
who can have vomiting or the characteristic 'whooping' sound when they breath in after a 
coughing fit. It can cause death in young babies. 

Vaccination is available and recommended for everyone who has regular contact with babies 
as well as those who are susceptible to infection e.g. those with underlying respiratory illnesses 
or anyone who wants to protect themselves from whooping cough. Cases are treated with 
antibiotics to reduce infectivity although this does not usually reduce the duration of the cough. 

For more information please see: 

Whooping cough (Pertussis) fact sheet - Fact sheets (nsw.gov.au) 

or talk to your nurse or GP about vaccination. 

Booking an Online Appointment? 
• When booking an online appointment, always choose the appointment type from the left under

doctor's name before selecting the time slot you want.

• Once the appointment type is selected, you will only be given the times suiting those appointment
types (face to face, skin check, TH, etc.)

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/factsheets/Pages/pertussis.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/riverstonefmp/
https://www.rfmp.com.au/mymedicare-registration/
https://automedsystems.com.au/ams/clinics/1495/riverstone-family-medical-practice-riverstone-2765/doctors/


 

 

 

What happens when your Care Plan is completed? 
• Once your care plan is completed, you will receive a call from our nurses to help you stay up to date 

with the plan. 

• The call will happen at an agreed time and is very much about helpig you achieve your health goals. 

• Sometimes people can feel very overwhelmed with trying to address multiple tasks and doctors 
appointments. This call will be about helping you prioritise activities. 

 

 

 

Doctor's Leave 
The following doctors will be on leave over the next month: 

 

The Practice will be Closed on the following days: 
Anzac Day - Thursday, 25 April, 2024 

Appointments can be booked online by visiting Online Bookings 

 

 

 

https://automedsystems.com.au/ams/clinics/1495/riverstone-family-medical-practice-riverstone-2765/doctors/


 

Practice Hours: Monday to Friday 8am to 6pm, Saturdays 8am to 1pm 
For After Hours Care we recommend the national Home Doctor Service for home visits, 

contact on 13 74 25 (13 SICK) 
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